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“Inspired by Nature and Curiosity” 
 

Dear Hanwell Park Academy families of Grades 6,7, and 8 

For the 2025-2026 school year, we are requesting $40.00 per student for educational supplies and activities. 

$20.00 will be used to purchase shareable classroom materials for the year. The other $20.00 is for fun activities 

such as Renaissance, Grade Level Celebrations, student incentives, and more. School Cash online will be set up 

for payment in late August. 

It is expected that students may need some items replenished throughout the year.  Items such as pens, pencils 

and erasers will be need to be replenished.   

In addition to the $40.00, your child will need the following on the first day:  

Pencils  

Erasers  

Pencil sharpener  

Large zipper-binder  

Dividers  

Lined paper  

Indoor shoes suitable for Phys 

Ed.  

Page protectors (20 pack)  

Pens  

Highlighters  

Ultra Fine-tipped Sharpie  

Pencil case  

Whiteout/corrector tape  

Tissue boxes (2)  

 

Every day, students are expected to bring a reusable water bottle for the water filling stations and a school bag 

large enough to carry their lunch box and homework.  

 

We look forward to seeing you in September!  

Sincerely,  

The Grade 6-8 Teaching Team  

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

Please complete the following for the first day of school and send it to your child’s teacher:  

Child’s name:    ___________________________________   

After school care (if applicable):  ___________________________________  

Person picking up your child:  ___________________________________   

Bus # (if you know it):    ___________________________________   

 

 


